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MINUTES OF UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA 
COLLEGE PANHELLENIC ASSOCIATION 

March 20th, 2019 
  
The regular meeting was called to order by President Brigitte Collado at Tri Delta hosted by 
Delta Zeta at 4:00pm. The roll was called by Vice President of Administration Saloni Patel. A 
quorum was present. 
  
READING OF THE PANHELLENIC CREED 
We, as undergraduate Members of women’s fraternities, stand for good scholarship, for guarding 
of good health, for maintenance of fine standards and for serving, to the best of our ability, our 
college community. Cooperation for furthering fraternity life, in harmony with its best 
possibilities, is the ideal that shall guide our fraternity activities. We, as Fraternity Women, stand 
for service through the development of character inspired by the close contact and deep 
friendship of the individual fraternity and Panhellenic life. The opportunity for wide and wise 
human service, through mutual respect and helpfulness, is the tenet by which we strive to live. 
 
ROLL CALL:   
Alpha Delta Pi (Y) 
Alpha Epsilon Phi  (Y) 
Alpha Xi Delta (Y) 
Chi Omega (Y) 
Delta Delta Delta (Y) 
Delta Zeta (Y) 
Gamma Phi Beta (Y) 
Kappa Alpha Theta (Y) 
Kappa Delta (Y) 
Kappa Kappa Gamma (Y) 
Pi Beta Phi (Y) 
Zeta Tau Alpha (Y) 
  
 
GUESTS:​ The following guests were present: 
·      No guest  
  

 



 

PREVIOUS MINUTES:​ The minutes of the 03/13/19 meeting were approved as distributed on 
the Panhellenic website.  
 
 OFFICER REPORTS 
  
President- ​Brigitte Collado 

● I hope everyone had a wonderful spring break! 

● Greek Unity Day has been canceled due to time constraints 

● Chapter presidents and I have a meeting with Suzette Walden-Cole this Sunday 

● Have a great week! 

Executive Vice President- ​Sara Hetlage 

● Don’t change you packets without approval or it will be seen as an unapproved event!  

● Have a great week!  

Vice President of Internal Recruitment- ​Nikki Itzkowitz 

● I hope everyone had a great spring break, welcome back! 

● We are currently working on contract revisions for recruitment 

● Have a great week! 

Vice President of External Recruitment- ​Emma McAskill 

● Primary Recruitment Informational  

○ March 25th at 6 pm 

○ DGC and NPHC will also be there 



 

○ Please spread the word!  

● Recruitment registration opens on monday! 

● Quote of the week: ​“You may encounter many defeats, but you must not be defeated. In 

fact, it may be necessary to encounter the defeats, so you can know who you are, what 

you can rise from, how you can still come out of it.” - Maya Angelou 

Vice President of Recruitment Guides- ​Gaby Laurel 

● I’ve been in the works with getting to hotel booked for recruitment! 

● Rho gammas that are here make sure if you or your friends have completed the quiz sent 

out last week by tomorrow or else there will be consequences.  

Vice President of Community Involvement- ​Samantha Brantley 

● March 22nd Service event with NPHC from 3:30-6:00pm at the east altamonte boys and 

girls club.  

○ We will be having a game night! 

○ If you are planning on going have your philanthropy chair add you to the group 

me or come talk to me! 

● First committee meeting today after Pan! 

● DGC is having their founder week next week and they will be celebrating 20 years!  

○ Monday 11-2 pie an exec member (location tba) will let you know.  

○ Wednesday DGC Yardshow RWC basketball courts 5:30 (Swap) 

● Stroll like an Alpha! March 28th @7:06pm at the RWC basketball courts 

○ Come support me! #WarPHare  



 

● Chapter Shoutout Sigma Gamma Rho! Track Yoga Event at RWC on Friday  
 
Vice President of Leadership and Academic Development- ​Sarah Siclait 

● Panhellenic woman of the semester applications are due by April 5th at 5:00pm in my 

mailbox: Panhellenic Leadership and Academic Development. You need a letter of good 

standing so don’t wait until the last minute. You can nominate yourself or another 

Panhellenic woman. 

● The next study party is this coming Tuesday from 7-9PM at Zeta Tau Alpha! Bring your 

notebooks and meet some new Panhellenic friends before finals. 

● Junior Panhellenic Delegate meeting today HPA 116.  

● Have a great Relay for Life this weekend! 

Vice President of Public Relations- ​Stephanie Kaine 

● Thanks for participating in badge week! Hope everyone had a good spring break. 

Vice President of Risk Management- ​Presley Peterson 

● Panhellenic delegates please share the RWC schedule I printed off with your chapters, 

that will remain the same through the rest of the semester! 

● There is a CPR with AED course tomorrow from 1-4 at the RWC. ​The course is open to 

all current UCF students. The cost is $20. To register for the class, go to the 

administration office located on the second floor of the RWC. Online registration is not 

available for this class, you can only register in person.  This would be a good class to go 

to if you’re a Rho gamma.  



 

 Vice President of Administration- ​Saloni Patel 

 

● I hope everyone had a relaxing and fun spring break, excited to be back. 

● Aiming to finalize the recruitment budget by the end of month. 

● If anyone has any budget questions please email me or also if there are any guest 

speakers you are interested in bringing at pan, please contact me for that as well. 

● Also Panhellenic Delegates please make sure you are forwarding the minutes to your 

presidents and announcing to your chapters information said at Pan, we want to make 

sure everyone has an opportunity to apply for a scholarship and attend events to benefit 

our community. Thank you.  

  
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
No unfinished business.  
  
 NEW BUSINESS 
No new business. 
  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Advisor reports:  
Hannah Cotton-  

● U-Talk is tonight. Hope to see some of you there! 
● Suzette Walden-Cole (consultant) visit this weekend. Thank you to those planning to 

attend meetings with her on Sunday or Monday. 
 
Chair Reports: 
IFC:​ No report  
  
DGC: Founder’s Week Information  

● March 25th “We are DGC” Come pie a DGC Executive Member (Free Speech Lawn) 
11:00am-2:00pm 

● March 26th “Work Hard, Play Hard” MANDATORY Cross-council event social with 
NPHC at Dave and Busters at 7:00pm 



 

● March 27th “Swap Day Unity Stroll” RWC Basketball Courts 5:30pm  
● March 28th “It’s time to talk” MANDATORY Risk Management Global UCF or Barbara 

Ying Center 5:30pm  
● March 30th-31st “Knight-Thon” MANDATORY service event (CFE Arena) Check In 

12:00pm-1:00pm 
  
NPHC:  

● So Sweet TreatZ (Zeta Phi Beta Sorority) Friday, March 22nd (Free Speech Lawn) 
12:00-2:00pm 

● 25th Annual Finer Womanhood Dinner Sunday, March 24th (Cape Ballroom at 7:20pm) 
Formal Attire  

● Mr. Sophisticated Scholarship Pageant April 4th 2019  
● Healthy Relationships Workshop March 23rd (MSB 360) at 9:00am-2:00pm breakfast 

and lunch will be provided  
● The Great Awakening Yard Show Saturday, March 23rd (RWC Courts) at 6:13pm  
● Namaste Trap Yoga Event March 22nd at 8:22pm at RWC Courts.  

 
Chapter reports:  
  
Anna Huynh- Alpha Delta Pi 

● Pizza with the Pi’s is next Tuesday and we’re super excited to see everyone  
● I hope everyone had a great spring break! 
● Thank you DZ for hosting and have a great week!  

  
Alexis Fried  - Alpha Epsilon Phi 

● Monday we had a partial proceeds for our philanthropy,  EGPAF  
● On Tuesday we had a really fun board game night for Inspiration week  
● Tonight is Bowlanthropy and we are super excited! 
● Tomorrow we are having a purim party 
● On Saturday we are having initiation and brunch for our new members  
● We are also excited to participate in relay for life this weekend  

 
Holli Meinel - Alpha Xi Delta 

● Hi everyone, I hope you had a great spring break! 
● We are practicing for Cheers for Charity and can't wait to participate again! 
● This Saturday we have mother-daughter day at painting with a twist 
● Hope you all have a great week!  

 
Alia Sherif  - Chi Omega 



 

● Hi everyone! 
● We have a partial proceeds tomorrow at Blaze l, March the 21 6-9 come support 

Make-A-Wish! 
● Our sisters are participating in Relay for Life this weekend and we can’t wait! 
● Have an amazing week! 

 
Imani Thomas - Delta Delta Delta 

● Welcome back everyone!  
● We had so much fun at our crush party last night!  
● We are so excited for DHOP on Thursday, can’t wait to see everyone there!  
● On Friday, we’ll be having our King For A Day fathers weekend event and will be 

attending the Orlando Magic game with our dads and sisters.  
● Have a great week!  

Zoë Dodson - Delta Zeta 

● Thank you everyone for coming out to Pan today and thank you so much to Imani and 
Tri Delt for letting us use your house! 

● Have a great week everyone! 
 
Thaila Schug - Gamma Phi Beta 

● Crescent Carnival is March 27th from 6-9pm; there will be food, games, and Knugget is 
making a guest appearance! Reach out to any sister for tix!! 

● We can’t wait for our mother/daughter day brunch and Relay for Life this upcoming 
weekend 

● We’re looking forward to attending Bowlanthropy, DHop, and Iron Chef for Delta Phi 
Lambda this week! 

● Have a great week! 
 

Fabiola Riva Sanchez​ - Kappa Alpha Theta 
● Hope you all enjoyed your spring break! 
● We had Fireside last night, the theme was pjs and we played fun activities to bond with 

our sisters. 
● Have a great week 

 
Stephanie Detert- Kappa Delta 

● Thank you Delta Zeta for hosting  
● We are excited to have KKG over next week for a taco Tuesday night  
● We can’t wait to participate in cheers for charity 



 

● Have a great week  

Bri Pruitt - Kappa Kappa Gamma 
● Thank you so much to Delta Zeta for hosting pan! 
● We are so excited for our initiation this week! 
● We can't wait for wingin' it on the 28th and hope to see everyone there! 
● Have a great week!  

 
 
Caroline Smith- Pi Beta Phi 

● Hope everyone had a great spring break! 
● Thank you DZ for hosting this week 
● We have been practicing for cheers for charity and are getting super excited! 
● Tomorrow night we have a social with Kappa Sig 
● This weekend is mother/daughter weekend so we are looking forward to spending time 

with our moms. 
● Have an awesome week! 

 
Jennifer Cooper- Zeta Tau Alpha 

● Hi everyone and welcome back from spring break! 
● We've started practices for ADPI's Cheers for Charity and are super excited to participate 

in this event! 
● We're super excited for DHOP this Thursday!  
● We will be having a sisterhood retreat at the house on Friday. It's a murder mystery party! 
● Have a great week! 

  
Attendance Per Capita 
Alpha Delta Pi 
Alpha Epsilon Phi  
Alpha Xi Delta-  
Chi Omega-  
Delta Delta Delta- 
Delta Zeta 
Gamma Phi Beta-  
Kappa Alpha Theta-  
Kappa Delta-  
Kappa Kappa Gamma-  
Pi Beta Phi- 
Zeta Tau Alpha- 



 

  
Attendance winner for this week was [Alpha Epsilon Phi]. 
  
The following announcements were made: 
 
The next meeting will be March 27th 2019 at 4:00pm hosted by Gamma Phi Beta at Kappa 
Alpha Theta. 
  
  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting adjourned at 4:27pm. 
  
Saloni Patel, Vice President of Administration 
  
Approval: 03/21/19 
 
 


